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The Dog Park at Turkey Brook Park will Close at 3pm on Saturday August 12 for the Flanders
Fire Celebration. The Dog Park re-opening will be posted online. It will NOT re-open until August
14 or 15th for the safety of your pets.

Thank you fro your understanding.

https://www.mountolivetwpnj.org/home-page/page/dog-park-will-close-3pm-saturday

